
Mr. Jeff DeRouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

October 14,2010 

Re: Application o f  Kentuckv Utilities Companv for a Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessitv for the Constriiction of Transmission 
Facilities in McCracken Countv, Kentuckv 

Dear Mr. DeRouen: 

Please take notice that, pursuant to KRS 278.020 and 807 KAR 5:120, 
Kentucky Utilities Company (“KU”) plans to file, on or after November 15, 
201 0, an application for a certificate of public convenience and necessity for the 
construction of a 161 1V transmission line approximately 1.69 miles in length 
in McCraclcen County, Kentucky, from KU’s Grahamville Substation to the 
transmission line of EEI near the United States Department of Energy property. 

The business address and telephone number for KU is: 

220 West Main Street 
Louisville, Kentucky 40202 
Telephone: (502) 627-2000 

Should you have any questions, please telephone me at your earliest 
convenience. 

Sincerely, 

Kentucky Utilities Company 
State Regulation and Rates 
220 West Main Street 
PO Box 32010 
Louisville, Kentucky 40232 
www.eon-us.com 

Lonnie E. Bellar 
Vice President 
T 502-627-4830 
F 502-217-2109 
lonnie.bellar@eon-us.com 

Lonnie E. Bellar 
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